
 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 

                                                        Online Classes 

                                                            Class -10 

 

Tuesday, 13th May 2025                                                                                     SWS/ACD/2025-26/20 

   

Dear Parent 

 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

With a view to further strengthening our Class X students' academic readiness for the upcoming 

Board Examinations, the school has planned a series of focused online classes. These sessions are 

meticulously designed to ensure timely completion of the portions and provide students with a 

valuable head start in their preparations. 

The online classes will be conducted from Monday, June 2nd 2025 to Friday, June 6th 2025 daily 

from 8:00 a.m. to 2:10 p.m. 

These sessions will offer crucial opportunities and significant benefits for your child, including early 

doubt resolution, a disciplined study routine, deeper conceptual understanding, and more efficient 

revision. 

Please take note of the following important points: 

 

● The content covered during these online classes is for the direct benefit of the students and 

will be instrumental in their overall understanding. While these topics will be strengthened 

during subsequent revisions, they will not be re-taught from scratch. 

● Attendance during these online sessions is compulsory for all students. 

● Students are expected to join the classes wearing their school uniform. 

● Students are expected to keep their cameras switched on while attending online classes to 

facilitate better engagement and interaction. 

 

We believe these focused online sessions will significantly contribute to your child's preparation, 

confidence, and ultimate success in the Board Examinations. 

 

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support in your child's educational journey. 

 

Warm regards 

 
Ruchika Sharma 

Principal 


